
Printed on: 11/12/2024 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/12/2024  15:11:162024/5277/P OBJ Bridget Clarke I object to permission being given for an extension to 13 Middle Field. The whole essence of the design of 

Middle Field is its symmetry and building a large extension at one corner will ruin that. In 2016 when No 9 

attempted to built an extension under the balcony the Twentieth Century Society wrote to you saying although 

Middle Field wasn't a conservation area its design should be respected in future and you agreed so I am 

surprised this application has not been immediately dismissed.

There seems little point in pinning a notice to a tree in Middle Field saying one can ring Brendan Versluys  

when Camden Planning told me he never answers questions on the phone nor is it fair only to inform residents 

that an application has been made after the final date for discussing it is over. Is it just chance that the 

application was kept for the Christmas month when many local residents are on holiday and unlikely to see it- 

the very same  thing that happened when consent was sought for the Almax building? 

the proposed extension would impact the pedestrian pathway making it hazardous for prams and wheelchairs,  

As an owner of No 7 I use a wheel chair  to access the gate to the Finchley Road. I am emailing the 2016 

letters re the application for 2016/5762/P to the Planning Department.
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